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A position paper from the American College of Physicians examines rising prescription drug 
pricing and the impact on patients and physicians. The position paper offers a series of 
recommendations aimed at increasing competition in the marketplace and addressing 
anticompetitive behaviors to combat the rising costs of prescription drugs. 
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